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Dated: 18 December, 2023 

 
To  
The Manager 
Listing Department 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 
 

 

 
Subject: Compliance with SEBI Regulation 30 - Disclosure of Price-Sensitive Information 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
We acknowledge receipt of your communication regarding the noted increase in the trading volume 
of our securities across exchanges.  
 
We understand the importance of complying with Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange 
Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, which 
mandates listed companies to promptly inform the Exchange about any events or information that 
significantly impact their operations or performance, including all price-sensitive information. 
 
In line with this requirement, we would like to state that the company (“PTC India Limited”) is not 
aware of any information / announcement (including pending announcement) which in our opinion 
may have a bearing on the Price / Volume behavior in the scrip.  
 
Thanking you.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 


